
MINUTES OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

LANE TRANSIT DISTRICT 

REGULAR MEETING 

Wednesday, September 19, 2001 

The regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Lane Transit District scheduled for 
Wednesday, September 19, 2001, at 5:30 p.m., was canceled because of a conflict with an 
Oregon Transportation Commission meeting in Eugene. A special meeting was held on 
Monday, September 17, 2001, instead. 

Board Secretary 
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